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The new DIAP is a really good step in the right direction. Good design and far less of 
the old models of thinking about disability. Well done!  
 
 
 
I would like to add that there absolutely should be an online community 
consultation as well as one in each town. Disabled people are much more likely to 
be isolated in their homes because of their disability, or not willing to attend public 
meetings because of the danger of Covid. Like anything else, it will also help other 
parts of the population as well who want to have a say but for whatever reason 
cannot attend a public meeting in person.  

 
 


